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From: PossuminPM@aol.com

Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2010 4:48 PM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: position limits in silver

Thanks so much to let us voice our opinion on position limits for precious metals. It seems that a limit of 1200 to
1500 contracts would be a good figure to be fair to all on COMEX silver .Please stop the outrageous levels that
have been allowed for several years now. Mainly on the short side of the market. | fully believe since you all
have taken serious attention of this matter you will do the right thing. We get enough hot air from out president
with nothing getting done for the better only the worse. | truly believe once initiated you will do what is best for
all involved and not for a select few. Thank you

Again Mike Davis 2828 Nelson Road Pine Mountain
Ga. 31822



